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Seat belt Requirements in LRD5 Parking Lots
email: Joshua Gray"   Tuesday, May 4, 2021 at 6:38:15 PM Eastern Daylight Time                   
To: email: "csmelton@lexrich5.org Christina Melton"
Cc: email: "jhammond@lexrich5.org Janis Hammond" , email: "kloveless@lexrich5.org Kenneth Loveless" , email:
"ngardner@lexrich5.org Nikki Gardner" , email: "rhines@lexrich5.org Rebecca Hines" , email: "mhogan@lexrich5.org" , email: 
"chuddle@lexrich5.org Cathy Huddle" , email: "ewhite@lexrich5.org Edward White"

Hi,

I am concerned that requirements for students to wear seatbelts in their vehicles on district property is an 
infringement on their rights and is representative of typical government overreach. 

I would like to ask the board to consider removing this requirement on LRD5 properties. 

I would also like to know if the board plans to support open carry without permit on school property along 
these same lines.  Many of our students hunt with their families and carry in that setting responsibly.  
With current legislation to allow permitted and eventually unpermitted open carry in the state of SC, I 
think it prudent that we allow open carry in our schools by students, faculty, staff and visitors.  

I appreciate y'all's time and dedication to rational public health measures.  I do not think mild 
inconvenience is a reasonable price to trade for scientifically verified reduction in public health metrics, 
and am glad to see that our board agrees with this position.

Best Regards,

Josh


